
CITY OF PHOENIX 

AVIATION DEPARTMENT 

 

EXPEDITED SCREENING SERVICES 

Request for Information (RFI) 

 

The City of Phoenix Aviation Department is seeking information from qualified 
Respondents with information, ideas, comments, and feedback regarding Expedited 
Screening Services at Phoenix Sky Harbor International Airport (PHX).  

 

AVN RFI 23-027 will be issued on or about Wednesday, March 29, 2023 and will be 
available along with required attachments by visiting 
https://solicitations.phoenix.gov/Solicitations/Details/1492.  

All dates are subject to change. 
 
The Procurement Officer for this RFI is Kyle Brack (kyle.brack@phoenix.gov).  
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